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I oppose SB527.  I request you provide proof of your support for the Constitution, the 

2nd Amendment and FUNDING for our Constitutional Sheriffs of Oregon. You were 

sent to the Legislature to help protect and keep Oregon and our USA, SAFE and 

FREE. Tell me what will you do when you find the criminal has broken into your 

property and you the victim and family, discover you can not protect yourself or your 

family because you chose to write and pass bills like SB348 and SB527 HB2005, 

2006 and 2007? 

Your solution? You should take your study money and provide training classes to be 

given by credible Constitutional Sheriffs, Gun Clubs and Gun Shop owners of 

Oregon. Please stand strong, oppose these bills for the safety of our citizens of 

Oregon.  

You must allow us to remain SAFE and FREE. 

 


